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Calendar of Events

1/3 Current Student Registration Begins
1/15 School Closed for Martin Luther King Day
1/19 Current Student Registration Ends

1727 Open House 10am—2pm

2/5 "Gertrude Hawk Chocolates” Spring Fundraiser begins

Current Student Registration Begins

On Wednesday, January 3rd it will be the current student's registration period
which will ensure their place for next year's enroliment.
Registration is on a first come first served basis!

We will then be holding our Open House on Saturday, Jan 27th for new students
to enroll; any available spaces will be offered to these students.

Upcoming Events
Scholastic Book Fair January 29th — February 1st
Gertrude Hawk Spring Fundraiser

Our annual chocolate sale just in time to fill those Easter baskets. Please try and sell to
your family/friends and return your order forms with payment by Feb 23rd.

Make all checks payable to 6.5.C.C. Delivery will be approx. the week of March 12th.

This fundraiser was a great success last year and we thank you in advance for your help
participation and generosity as always.

~over~




DIRECTOR’S CORNER

Just a little information you will need to know in the upcoming months, please read
carefully.

*** There is no playing at dismissal time on the side yard near the front door. There is a sink
hole in the center and it could prove to be dangerous for the children.

*** please remember you may NOT park in front of the school near the sidewalk during-drop
off and pick up times. Please park your car in the lot and walk your child to class. Never leave
-any child unattended for.any length of time, if you need help, please feel free to call the office.

*#**+D EASE READ**** -

***[t.is that time of year again;.please make sure your children are up to date on all their shots.
The flu shot.is required for all students, unless they are allergic or there is a religious
exemption. If your child is not getting the flu shot do to allergies, please have the doctor write
a note and submit as soon as possible, if they are not getting it due to religious reasons, you
must write a letter stating this, sign and date it and submit to the office. -All other.students are
encouraged to get it and submit proof to the office. If your child is not up to date on any shots,
they need to get them done immediately as the Health Department can insist a student may
not return to scheol until they have been updated on immunizations. Also if you got a 2™
notice home for the doctor it is because the physical for yaur child is out of date, please submit
ASAP, as | have to submit that information to the State of NJ Office of Licensing to prove all
students have had their annual physical.

***With all of that being said, | want to take this time to wish you and your family to have a
very Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year! Remember, school resumes on January 2", See
" you all in 2018! -

if you should have any further questions or problems, please feel free to drop by, call or email.
Lorraine Poling
Director GSCC

Lorraine@gs4nj.org



